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Neville Osborne

From: velma mckeachie < >

Sent: Friday, 20 November 2015 1:57 PM

To: Neville Osborne

Subject: Objection to Collector Windfarm Proposed modifications

Hi Neville, This is my formal letter of opposition to the changes proposed by Ratch/Transfield. The 
modifications proposed are far too significant and therefore the company needs to re-apply for 
approval of the whole industrial complex. Thank you for registering my complaint, along with the 
many others who oppose this modification proposal. We understand that you need 25 people 
opposing for it to be referred to another PAC, and expect that each and every resident in Collector 
who writes in will be counted individually, whether they are at the same address or not.  I would 
ask that my personal details not be published on your website please, other than my name. 
Thanks and best wishes, Vel 

 

PS do you need any other details? 
Velma McKeachie 




